
 

 

EUROCONTROL 

Rue de la Fusée, 96 

B-1130 Brussels 

Email : datapol@eurocontrol.int 

Fax : +32/2/729.90.85 

 

 

20 Oct. 2011 

 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I write with reference to your email of 12 Oct. 2011, in which you have informed me that  

 

“in the context of the EU's single European sky, the EUROCONTROL Agency is committed 

to promoting the objective of transparency. It is currently working on adapting its 

internal data rules on public disclosure. Any gap with Regulation (EC) No 1049/2001 

should be brought to a minimum.” 

 

In this context, therefore, I am writing to you to request disclosure of information or 

documents, in your archives or accessible to you, relating to all movements of the following 

planes between 1 Sept. 2001 and 1 Sept. 2011: 

 

N123TL 

N1454 

N155RM 

N16NK 

N17ND 

N21PJ 

N212WZ 

N227SA 

N248AB 

N288KA 

N308AB 

N308AJ 

N357PR 

N375NW 

N376PJ 

N3789DK 

N450DR 

N470JA 

N498JR 

N510MG 

N5117H 

N540EA 

N58AJ 

N583CC 

N600FE 

N614RD 

N620DS 

N63MU 

N70HS 

N718KS 

N724CL 

N726RW 

N727NK 

N727PX 

N733MA 
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N739MA 

N740EH 

N740MA 

N740JA 

N765A 

N776MA 

N787WH 

N789DK 

N797CM 

N820MS 

N850FB 

N860JB 

N919CT 

N970SJ 

N982RK 

N987SA 

N994GG 

RPC1544 

RPC2716 

 

Specifically, for each record of each plane, please disclose information including type of plane, 

departure airport (ADEP), destination airport (ADES), Take-off time (ATOT), Arrival 

Time (ATA), Operator Name, and date and time of entry into Route Charges System. 

 

I kindly request you to provide this information and these documents in electronic format if at 

all possible, to the email address lydia@access-info.org. 

 

If you should require any information, or a clarification of any part of this request, please do not 

hesitate to contact me. Thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 
 

 

Lydia Medland 

Access Info Europe 

Lydia@access-info.org 
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